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Postponement of the Walk-In-Written Test and or Interview for the project posts

This is regarding the advertisement No.19/PROJECT/2020 dated 02.07.2020, posted on our website
regarding filling up of project posts in the ad-hoc research project entitled “Development of
Monitoring and Evaluation protocol for accelerated MDA with IDA for lymphatic filariasis
elimination programme” funded by Task Force for Global Health, NTD-5C.

In view of the current COVID-19 situation, the lockdown has been extended in Tamil Nadu. In view of
the continued restriction on travel, the Walk-in-Written Test & Interviews to be held between 5-7th
August 2020 at ICMR-VCRC, Puducherry have been postponed. The interested candidates may kindly
send their duly filled-in applications by post to the following address on or before 16'™" August 2020,
indicating the post applied for on the cover.

The Director

ICMR-Vector Control Research Centre,
Medical Complex, Indira Nagar,
Puducherry-605006

The applications will be screened and the eligible candidates will be intimated about the dates of
written-test/interview as and when the COVID-19 situation improves.
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